
CoF Club Council Meeting Minutes, May 19, 2023 

❖ Meeting came to order at 12:05 pm 

❖ Attendees: Ryan Walker, Jacob Taylor, Angus Nicholson, Josh Waier, Claire Monge, Brooke 

Harrington 

o Absent: FUSE, IFSA 

Club Reports 

❖ OSU SAF – There are a couple of lectures remaining in the mini-lecture series. Plans are being 

made for four major events next academic year including hosting OSAF meeting with the Mary’s 

Peak Chapter. 

❖ FSG – There is a hike planned for this weekend and a Memorial Day weekend camping trip 

planned, as well as the usual week 8 meeting/potluck.  

❖ IFSA – No IFSA update this week.  

❖ Forestry Club – Not much going on as the club is still “recovering” from Conclave last month, 

cleaning up and preparing the arena and starting to make plans for the coming year. 

❖ SAFE – Elections coming up soon, SAFE usually holds election in fall term and the club is mostly 

made up of grad students so trying to align everyone’s schedules. The recent Kings Valley trip 

was great. Still trying to coordinate a meet up with the U of O Pyromaniacs. There is a talk 

happening today with a grad student discussing their thesis paper. 

 

Topics of discussion: 

❖ Annual recognition is available in IdealLogic. Brooke will investigate the use of the “OSU” name 

in front of clubs, as in “OSU Forestry Club” specifically on merch (shirts, hats, etc.). 

❖ A box folder has been created with templates for annual report, budget recap, and letter of 

intent to remain in the council. Clubs can submit year end documents to the box folder, and 

they can share with other club officers. 

❖ Reminder that all new officers need to complete the IdealLogic training modules. This will be a 

requirement going forward to be awarded participation funds. 

❖ Reminder to return clubs office keys to Brooke by the end of term.  

❖ Updates for 2023-24 include submitting event plans/goals and funding request in fall term for 

the year. 

❖ Save the date and let your clubs know… Annual Ring will take place on campus during Welcome 

Week. Clubs will play a big part as usual and it’s an excellent time to get in front of incoming 

students. More details to come. 

❖ No additional spring term meetings scheduled 

 

Meeting adjourned at 12:35 pm. 


